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WAGNER/JACOBSON BROKERAGE, INC.

16400 Ventura Blvd., Suite 333 Real Estate Investments
Encino, CA 91436 Property Management
(818) 995-1666 (323) 872-1636 DRE#00637240

(818) 995-4055 Fax

June 14, 2013

Office of the City Clerk
100 North Garfield Avenue, Room S228
Pasadena, CA 91109
Re:  Proposed Changes to the Purchased Water Adjustment Charge
Parcel Address: 440 — 458 East Colorado Boulevard and
24 — 36 South Los Robles Avenue, Pasadena 91101
To Whom It May Concern:
We are against any changes to increase the water rates.

Very truly yours,

COLO-ROBLES INVESTMENT CO.

“ Arlene Minovitz

Property Manager
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Jomsky, Mark

From: Paul Little <Paul@pasadena-chamber.org>
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2013 12:47 PM

To: City_Council

Cc: Jomsky, Mark

Subject: Water rate increases

The Pasadena Chamber does not object to the current proposal by PWP to increase water rates in
2013 to recapture increases from MWD.

We do not support automatic increases in future years. Instead, we would prefer the City Council
deliberate these additional increases more immediately prior to implementation.

Further, we would recommend that the City Council instruct your representative on the MWD board
come before the City Council in open session and explain the rationale for any future increases AND
that the City Council authorize your representative to support any and all MWD increases in the
future. (Or instruct your representative to vote against such increases.) We ask that your provide
transparency for rate payers and give ratepayers the opportunity to comment meaningfully and timely
on proposed MWD rate increases.

Thank you,
Paul Little
President and CEO

Pasadena Chamber of Commerce

Sent from Paul Little's mobile device. Please excuse any unusual auto-speller errors.
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